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The Eco Council took part in the Big Plastic Count. This involved 

counting and classifying each piece of plastic thrown away at 

home, for an entire week. The total number of each packaging 

type was then uploaded to the website. They then produced the 

plastic footprint of our Eco Council.  

 

The Big Plastic Count isn’t about looking at how much waste 

individuals produce, but by helping to gather evidence to show 

how much plastic the UK uses, and what really happens to it.  

Governments and companies aren’t doing enough to help the 

plastic waste crisis - they need to understand that recycling can’t 

fix the plastic crisis. 

 

What could you do? 

You could write to your MP and ask them to support the 

reduction in plastic production. You could write to supermarkets 

and companies and ask them to consider alternative packaging. 

And please keep reducing, reusing and recycling packaging! 

 



 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of the families who helped the Eco Council take 

part in this week-long challenge.  

No Mow May 

The No Mow May campaign is back this year! The campaign 

encourages gardeners to leave their lawns to grow during May, to 

greatly benefit wildlife such as butterflies, bees and other 

pollinators. There is more information here if you are interested in 

supporting this: 

https://www.plantlife.org.uk/campaigns/nomowmay/  

Attached is a guide showing some of the flowers that may appear 

if you let your lawn grow. 

Our plans for the year: 

The other challenges we chose are Habitat Heaps, Homes for 

Amphibians, Look Closer and Plant Safari. We will complete these 

during the year so look out for our next newsletters. 
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